Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee Meeting Minutes
May 5, 2023
The Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee held a regular meeting on Friday, May
5, 2023, at the Town Hall Recreation Department Office. Those in attendance were
committee members Janet Hooper and Reverend Sara Krhla. Janet Hooper opened the
meeting at 12:15 pm.

The approval of minutes from the March 3, 2023 and April 7, 2023 meetings was tabled
until the next meeting.

Finance Report- Janet Hooper reported that we currently have $15, 845.87 on hand. All
of the money from Shane Run has yet to come in. Last summer up until now the fund
has spend $8,442.50

Erin Reilly, Goshen Recreation Director was present at the meeting and expressed her
sincere gratitude to Janet Hooper for helping make her first Shane Run as Recreation
Director a success. Janet extended the same thanks.

The following Old Business was discussed:
a. Consideration of applications- We discussed and approved 3 applications
i.  Camp Cochipianee-6 weeks, totaling $720. (JH/SK) The award will be
sent to Camp.
ii. Camp Cochipianee-totaling $500. (JH/SK) The award will be sent to
Camp
ii. Camp Cochipianee totaling $360. (JH/SK) The award will be sent to
Camp
b. Distribution of funds- Aside from today’s awards, all funds have been distributed.
Sara Krhla will notify recipients of their awards and Janet will bring the
applications to be processed.

Shane Run:

The event went well, despite the weather. There were more sign-ups this year than last.
Next year’s race is booked, April 27, 2024. Early calculations look like about $10k was
raised. Janet Hooper is writing thank you notes to sponsors.

No New Business was discussed.

Sara Krhla made a motion to adjourn. Janet Hooper seconded. All were in favor and
the meeting adjourned at 12:30pm. The next regular committee meeting will be held on
June 2, 2023 at 12 noon.
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